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Please see attached, I have added the colour of the meters to the drawing.

The reason for the new gas meter location shown on the drawing is that the previous location is now not acceptable by the gas meter installation company. Their view is that the meters cannot be located off escape corridor, where they would contravene their regulations. They are not prepared to install the new gas main and meters in that location.
The only other location which complies with Gas Safety Regulations is on the external façade as shown.
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